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Madeline Island Ambulance Service Report
May 2, 2024

We had two runs in April. One of the runs was a transport with intercept. The other was a
fire stand-by.

I was gone for about two weeks for my surgery but am back and catching up on paperwork
and still working on getting our EKG into service. It is all set up -- now we will finish our training in
May and be ready to start using it on runs.

Everyone should be done with their CPR refresher. We did it as an on-line course this time.
It was a good review and gets us all re-certified in time for a busy summer.

We did receive our Act 102 funds for this year. When Michael Kuchta is back, I will make
sure the funds go to the EKG payment.

We are hoping to set up a tour of ambulances with the school soon. We haven’t done it in a
few years, and I think the kids enjoy it and it is good for them to see the back of an ambulance.
Hopefully they will not ever need an ambulance, but I think it is good for them to see what we do
and how the ambulances work.

DSC is scheduled to come to the island to do radio service. Many of our radios need some
attention. It will be a full day of work for them with the ambulance service.

Sarah did a good outdoor training meeting this month. Everyone also went through their
ditch kits and tidied them up for spring.

We have gotten a report from the trauma department at the hospital. They said that we do
a fine job on most run reports, but they gave me some pointers. We will go over all of this
information at our regular monthly meeting next week.

Thank you.
Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia Dalzell, Madeline Island Ambulance Service
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